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Oregon has many undocumented workers who have lived, worked, raised families, 

and paid taxes in our state for many years.  The process to a more protected status 

is long, complicated and prohibitively expensive for someone who often makes less 

than minimum wage.  I think we should help them as much as possible, especially if 

they've been here for a period of years and/or have children who are US citizens.   


